
After a short pause in operations, Trinity has now resumed production and other business roles.

We’ve continued to evaluate what is happening in our area and in our state, and have evaluated how we 
can keep our employees safe while best servicing the needs of our essential customers.  Thus, we have 

decided that we will move forward with the reopening with some additional safety precautions:

	 1. Before employees enter the facility for work, they are asked a series of questions.
	 2. Traffic from our manufacturing facility to the office area is now limited.
	 3. Visitor access to our facility is now by appointment only.
	 4. All USPS & UPS Drop-Off’s have been relocated to our office lobby.
	 5. The manufacturing employee breakroom is now closed for congregating.
		  Employees are asked to take break/lunch at their workstations to maintain the
		  6 foot social distancing requirement.

We will continue to actively monitor COVID-19’s progression and assess guidelines and procedures to 
ensure we’re doing all we can to keep people and workspaces safe.

Should you need additional information or if you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Your friends at Trinity Furniture.

CONTACT:
sales@trinityfurniture.com

(336) 472-6660 | 855-311-6660


